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I am a birdwatcher and outdoorsman who loves my state for her glorious natural wonders. Please
deny the construction of a methanol/fracked gas facility in Kalama, Washington. I depend on the
aquifer that would be affected by this methanol plant for my own drinking water, as does our local
craft beer industry. Too many fragile ecosystems would be harmed by allowing this plant to list
here, as I am sure you are aware. Please refer to local Scientists and a majority of residents, who
agree that a methanol processing plant would be a toxic threat to my own health, that of my
neighbors and our environment. Fossil fuels are an antiquated resource whose extraction, transport
and deadly by-products have already damaged our whole planet. This is common fact, but if you
need sources please consider data released by National Geographic, the Audoban Society,
Columbia Riverkeepers, Ducks Unlimited and the Sierra Club. Thank You for your time in reading
this.

"No" to Kalama Manufacturing and Marine Export Facility.


